
Holy Michael, the Archangel defend us in the day of battle.                                                          
Be our safeguard against the wickedness and snares of the Devil.                                                   
May God rebuke him we humbly pray and do thou O Prince of the Heavenly Host 
by the power of God thrust down into hell, Satan and all the other wicked spirits 
who wander through the world seeking the ruin of souls.   

Amen. 
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Third Sunday of Easter 
 

23rd/24th April 2023 

 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM                                                                                                

                           Show us, Lord, the path of life 

 



 Sunday Collections:   

£918.00 

Thankyou for your support for our parish  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

          Readings for next Sunday                                         
 Fourth Sunday of Easter/A            

Acts 2:14. 36-41  

1 Peter 2:20-25                                                                                

John 10:1-10 

WISHAW HOSPITAL                                              
Anyone in hospital and needs the                             
Sacrament of the Sick,                                  
The Chaplain can be contacted  
through the Hospital on 01698 
361100 or Assistant Chaplain,                         
Deacon Henry McKenna                         

Please hand in any                                     
Mass Intentions into the                       
Presbytery  NO Later than a                                 
Wednesday 6pm.  Please put 
through letterbox.   

Feasts this week           

Mon 25th St Mark 

Fri 28th St Louis Marie de Montfort 

Sat 29th St Catherine of Sienna 

300 Club                                   
9/4/2023 

£100 No 157 Anne McLaughlin 

£25 No 144 Catherine Geraghty 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

16/4/2023 

£100 No 33 Joe Totten 

£25 No 103 Catherine Brawley 

 

Fr Sweeney has test positive 
for covid. 

Masses this week: 

Monday St Brigid’s @10am 

Tuesday St Ignatius @ 9.30am 

Wed St Brigid’s @ 10am 

Thursday St Brigid @ 10am 

 Thursday St Ignatius @ 7pm 

Friday St Ignatius @ 9.30am 

 

            PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:                           
The Sick: Stuart Carmichael; Angela McLaughlin; 

Recently Dead:  all who have died due to the virus; also anyone who may have 

died during armed conflicted.   

Months Mind:  John Calderhead; Ann Theresa Murphy; Joe Hunstone; Angelina 

Corrigan; Kathleen Murray; Theresa & Phil Donnelly; Jim & Vera Murray; 
Cavanagh, Donnelly & Murray families; Benjamin, Catherine & Paul Dabrera.  
 
Anniversary: Winnie & Frank Docherty; George Tweedlie;  

 
 
 

Pilgrimage to Knock 2023 

All those who have signed up for 
the trip to Knock in July, please call 
to the Vestry after Mass today and 
collect material concerning the trip  

 

Fr Sweeney 

Some posts on social media invite 
people to place an ‘amen’ in the 
comment box after reading a                   
prayer or looking at a religious                
image, however some posts state 
that if you ‘touch the image’ or 
place an ‘amen’ in the comments, 
then God will bless you in a                            
particular way or bless you with 
financial gain.                                                   
Be careful of these.                                               
God does not work in this way.                                        
God isn’t a fairy Godmother.  

The month of April is dedicated 
to the Most Blessed Sacrament. 

Celebrations of the Sacraments for 
St Brigid’s Primary School 

The members of Primary 3 will                
celebrate their First Eucharist in 
the Church on Saturday 13th      
May.   Their photos will be place on 
the board at the baptismal font. 

The members of Primary 7 will                   
receive the Sacrament of                                                      
Confirmation on June 13th at 7pm. 

Please remember all in your                                        
prayers. 
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